FRIENDS OF THE POOR® WALK/RUN
SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT DE PAUL

After a 2 year hiatus, our annual Friends of the Poor Walk
has been scheduled. This is the only fund raiser that our St.
Vincent de Paul Society has.

This year we have 2 walks to choose from. The first is
September 24, 2022 at Springhill College at Stewart Field.
T" --= will be a Mass at St. Ignatius at 8:00 followed by

: Stewart Field at 9:00 and the walk will be at

7alk will be October 1, 2022 at Corpus Christi
.enna Drive. Registration will be at 9:00.

erested in participating in either walk, you may
ne by going to fopwalk.org. If you want to register
to register to walk, choose Alabama then to register
1 be sure to put St. Thomas Chickasaw as the
. Follow the prompts and then go to donate to make
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ald like to donate on line, go to fopwalk.org and press
[hen go to Donate to a Walker. I have registered at

(s, SO you can enter my name as the walker (George
d the donation will go to St. Thomas.
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1w v OUtside after Mass to sign up anyone interested to
donate without walking or going online or answer any
questions. I also have the paper work you will need to have
filled out before you walk. Your support is apprecmted
May God Bless!!



